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May 4th, 1922.iSunlrral,

Principal.

Sir Arthur Currie,

McGill University,

Dear Sir Arthur,

I have your letter of April 28th, 

regarding the delinquents in the Department of Physical 

Education, Dr. Lamb had already sent me a list of these 

men and their names are now on the "board with the notific­

ation that they cannot register next 

iciendiy is removed.
fall until this def-

Yours sincerely,

Assistant Dean.
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